
        Dates to Remember March 27: Parent Teacher Interviews ( in-person)
March 31: Course Selection Parent Information Night
April 2: Parent Teacher Interviews ( phone)

March 7: Professional Learning Day (No School)
March 21: Professional Learning Day (No School)
March 25: Career Expo

Dear Lakers and Laker Families,

I hope you're enjoying this beautiful weather and that it brings some warmth and joy to your day.

Our students continue to work hard, both in school and in their extracurricular activities. We truly appreciate your
ongoing partnership in supporting your child’s attendance, as regular attendance plays a key role in academic
success and helps foster connections with their peers and teachers.

We encourage you to check PowerSchool regularly to stay informed about your child’s progress in their classes. If
you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to their teachers—we are here to work with you to support
your child’s success! If you are unable to access PowerSchool please call the office and Mrs. Kloss can help you
login.

Save the dates for Parent Teacher Interviews. You can sign up at the link: https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code
The event code is: s4zss The sign-up will close on March 26th at 4 pm.

Thursday, March 27: in-person interviews
Wednesday, April 2: phone interviews

Grade 10 Parents: Two emails have been sent to you regarding Alberta Education’s Assurance Model Survey. The
first email explains the survey, while the second contains your Random Access Code. This survey helps Alberta
Education, our division, and our school assess the quality of education and explore opportunities for improvement.
Thank you in advance for your participation—we value your feedback!

Connect Class Updates: In our upcoming Connect classes, we’ll be focusing on several important initiatives,
including the planning for our annual HJ Cody Gives Back event on May 8th, course selection preparation, and Grade
12 Financial Literacy.

Important Dates for Course Selection (2025-2026): Please mark your calendars for the following course selection
events:

March 25: Grade Level assemblies to explain Course Selection
March 26: Exploring courses and streams in Connect
March 31: Course Selection Parent Information Night

                        - Future Grade 10s: 6–7 p.m.
                        - Future Grade 11s and 12s: 7–8 p.m.

April 1: Current Grade 11s select their courses during Block 1
April 2: Current Grade 10s select their courses during Block 1
April 3: Current Grade 9s select their courses during Block 1



If your child would benefit from meeting with an Academic Counselor before course selection, please reach out
to the following individuals:

Grade 9: Mr. Heppell (cheppell@cesd73.ca)
Grade 10: Mr. Saik (psaik@cesd73.ca)
Grade 11: Ms. Donaghy (tdonaghy@cesd73.ca)
Grade 12: Mr. Payne (jpayne@cesd73.ca)

Drama Production – Alice at Wonderland: Tickets are now available for our upcoming drama production, Alice at
Wonderland. Our students and staff have been dedicating countless hours to bring this fantastic show to life.
You won't want to miss it! Tickets can be purchased online or at the office, and the first performance is on April
3rd.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support of your child’s success and our school community. Should you
have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to reach out.

Yours in education,

Alex Lambert
Principal









ATTENTION GRADS! 

Rotary Club of Sylvan Lake 2025
Scholarship Program

 The Rotary Club of Sylvan Lake is
excited to announce that applications
for the 2025 Scholarship Program are

now available!

The Rotary Club will award 6
scholarships, each valued at $1,000, to
graduating students from Sylvan Lake,

Bentley, and Eckville. These
scholarships recognize outstanding

citizenship and community
involvement.

For the application form and further
details, see Ms. Routhier.


